
June 4, 2024

To: Neah-Kah-Nie School District Board of Directors

From: Dr. Tyler Reed

RE: District Surplus items and Garage Sale

Board:

This is a general description of the items to be sold as surplus during the district garage sale on June 18, 2024.

Surplus property for sale. Miscellaneous items include desks, chairs, rolling carts, exercise equipment, plus 
additional items. Items will be on display and sold on a first come basis at four locations: Nehalem Elementary 
(36300 8th St, Nehalem, OR 97131), Garibaldi Grade School (604 Cypress Ave, Garibaldi, OR 97118), Neah-Kah-Nie 
Middle School (25111 US-101, Rockaway Beach, OR 97136), and Neah-Kah-Nie High School (24705 US-101, 
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136). Items will be on sale on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 from 9am-noon. Cash and check 
accepted. All items are sold in “as is” condition.  All sales are final, returns will not be accepted.


